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May 19, 2020 
 
Jill Hunsaker Ryan 
Executive Director 
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment 
4300 Cherry Creek South Drive 
Denver, CO 80246 
 

Director Ryan; 
 

See our attached variance request to Governor Polis Executive Order 2020 044 Safer at Home and CDPHE 
Order 20-28. Prowers County Public Health and Environment supports this request, along with the Prowers 
County Commissioners, and our local hospital Prowers Medical Center. Their letters follow. We would in-
tend for the variance to take effect as soon as possible upon approval as we are preparing the businesses 
named in the order to acquire certain cleaning items, take to block seats, etc. 
See the COVID-19 management plan and current data. We are prepared to revert to the Safer at Home order 
should we have a surge of cases, crisis with lack of PPE or testing, etc.  
Our county will adhere to the rest of the orders mentioned above and only alter the business types men-
tioned in the variance request. 
Thank you for considering our request promptly, the people of our county are looking forward to slowly 
reopening in a safe manner. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Meagan L Hillman PA-C, MBA 
1001 S Main St  
Lamar, CO 81052 
719-336-8721 
mhillman@prowerscounty.net 


